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From: Moira Hennessey

To: Thompson, Robert
Date: 6/5/2007 10:12:01 AM
Subject: Re: ER/PR Testing

Thanks. There was an issue yesterday where John R asked another staff member to call and get some
information. This individual called the Laboratory Manager who then contacted Dr. Howell and on it went.
Anyway, | will deal with this now.

Moira
Moira Hennessey

Assistant Deputy Minister - Regional Health Operations
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Phone: 709.729.3127

Fax: 709.729.4009

E-mail: MHennessey@gov.nl.ca

>>> Robert Thompson 6/5/2007 10:04 AM >>>
Absolutely. | can't imagine who else is calling.

Robert Thompson

Deputy Minister

Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125

>>> Moira Hennessey 6/5/2007 9:38 AM >>>
Robert,

| had a call from Pat Pilgrim ,COO, expressing some concern that a number of people in the Dept are
contacting various people at Eastern on this issue. She asked if we could streamline the number of
contacts.

For your information, there are two contacts on this file at Eastern, namely, Dr. O. Howell and Heather
Predham, Assistant Director of Quality and Risk Management.

1 would like to suggest that we name Bev Griffiths and Cathi Bradbury as the two key contacts for this
Department. That does not preclude you, Tansy or me from calling as needed.

Are you OK with this approach?
Moira
Moira Hennessey

Assistant Deputy Minister - Regional Health Operations
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Phone: 709.729.3127

Fax: 709.729.4009

E-mail: MHennessey@gov.nl.ca






